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HeyPhone in Camp David
NGRT (The Norwegian Caving Rescue Team) was in the spring of 2009 invited to meet with rescue personnel from the 
330- and 337-squadrons according to their yearly "challenge week" - among other things in Slaraffenland in the 
Greftkjelen cave. We took the opportunity to test the HeyPhone equipment system from the Greft entrance to Camp 
David, and to stipulate possible problems with the transport of a stretcher from Camp David to Slaraffenland. We were 
able to prove that we during a rescue operation can establish contact between the entrance and Camp David. The 
distance between the two Heyphones was 450 meters.
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